Dear Teacher,

Thank you for registering to take part in the Big Battery Hunt!

Please distribute the enclosed boxes to your pupils to take home so that they can start collecting.

## Resources

Don't forget you can find all the resources on the initiative page that will help you introduce the hunt, explore battery related exercises with the pupil booklet and track your pupils progress. Download them here: <a href="https://nationalschoolspartnership.com/initiatives/bigbatteryhunt/">https://nationalschoolspartnership.com/initiatives/bigbatteryhunt/</a>.

## **Book your Collection**

Don't forget to call this number for your free battery collection 0844 800 5671.

## **Prizes**

Each school that books a collection for their batteries will be automatically entered in to the Big Battery Hunt prize draw. By helping us to recycle as many batteries as possible your school could win:

- A 2-night class trip to the sustainability centre
- A 3-year subscription to MyMaths worth £1,000
- £2000 worth of school equipment vouchers
- iPads
- · Certificates and trophies

If you have any questions, please let us know at bigbatteryhunt@nationalschoolspartnership.com.

Happy Hunting!

Big Battery Hunt Team

